



Calvert Cliffs Nuclear Power Plant (CCNPP) Unit 3 Project

**Presentation to
Energy Joint Evaluation Committee
November 18, 2009**

Presentation Outline

- Milestone Summary
- Ongoing Work
- Anticipated Permit Sequence

Milestone Summary (10/21/09 to 11/18/09)

- JEC meeting 10/21/09
- Sent letter to SHA requesting an MOA 10/22/09. *would like a copy*
- Met with MDE and USACE to discuss the Phase II non-tidal wetland mitigation plan 10/23/09.
- Removed Camp Conoy Bald Eagles nest 10/26/09.
Completed Bald Eagle habitat enhancement work 11/3/09.
- Submitted Calvert County Grading Permit application 11/10/09.
- Met with SHA to discuss break in access control along Route 2/4 to allow for the proposed new intersection 11/16/09. *- when will the MOA be final? w/ SHPS*

Ongoing Work

- USACE/MDE review of joint permit application; preparation of the Phase II mitigation plan. Phase II Concept Plan to be submitted in November. - 2009?
- Evaluating options for emergency backup water supply for the desalination plant (i.e., operational backup wells; CPCN Condition 16). - Need to talk to Nebriya on this
- Cultural Resource Mitigation
 - Mitigation work scheduled to start in November
- Traffic Mitigation Plan – evaluating SHA comments, revising the Traffic Impact Study. - we would like a copy now if possible
- Soil Erosion and Sediment Control Plan - would like a copy
 - Submitted 11/10/09 for County review and approval.
- Grading Permit application would like a copy
 - Submitted 11/10/09 for County review and approval
- Eagle Study underway and ongoing.
- Preparing draft Forest Retention conservation easements
- CPCN Air permit modification request to be submitted by the end of November 2009. When is NEC going to get this information
- Detailed planning of Camp Conoy demolition work. Demolition activity delayed until Summer 2010.

Anticipated Permit Sequence

- CPCN Final Order – issued June 26, 2009
- Revised FCP approved by DNR; approval of conservation easements. – expected by Q1 2010
- CAC off-site tree mitigation plan approved by CAC – expected Q1 2010
- Cultural resources MOA with USACE/MHT – expected November 2009
 - Implement MOA in non-wetland areas
- Traffic mitigation MOA w/SHA – expected December 2009
- Calvert County grading permit approved – expected December 2009
- DEIS issued by NRC for comment – UniStar target date: Q1 2010
- USACE/MDE comment period – Q1 2010
- MDE wetland permit/CZMA/401 – expected Q3 2010
- FEIS issued by NRC – UniStar target date: September 2010
- USACE (tidal, non-tidal) permit – expected October 2010
- COL – expected 2012.

Questions?

